
March 18, 1996 

 

 

Mr. Frank Mather 

P.O. Box 391138 

Cambridge, MA 02139-0012 

 

Dear Mr. Mather: 

 

Per your request, I have enclosed a copy of the draft transcript from the Review Board’s presentation 

at this year’s meeting of the American Historical Association, held in Atlanta, GA, on January 6, 

1996. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Eileen A. Sullivan 

Assistant Press and Public Affairs Officer 

 

enclosure 


